: Recertification Notice of lntent i}
You WMWHWMMMRMM i e 80
mﬁTm Sy t‘u“ﬂﬂmﬂlﬂuﬂmm:mﬂm!hﬂmw
%lw““mh“ mmmh-lﬂﬂ
e it Tracking Number: ARG?50041 AFIN: 2300119,

M@ﬂhﬂw
"-’ﬂ"ﬂ“whhm»mmmm.mwmmwh#
"’"‘“‘m_m

Carrent Ipformation in DEC s Database
Facility Name: Mihicspey Kountry Junction Car Wask




A, Ing mmmmm“‘“ﬂmm
Mh sibier
Fomplete items fuhsﬁj'lmmhwhnam Disclosure Statement,

H.

T
ml‘wmlml_ mummmhummlﬂwhi’




E GROUNDS FOR CIVIL OR CRIMINAL
F SUBMITTING OTHER THAN BY EPORTAL:

ACTION DR ADMINISTRATIVE DENIAL OF A PERMIT, LICENSE,

N OR OFERATIONAL AUTHORIZATION,

FICATION OR OMISSION OF RELEVANT INFORMATION FROM

TEMENTS SHALL B

FALSI
STA

The

Eny

and 5

Depa
Amendments
Statement,
DELIBERATE
MSCLOSURE ;
mmm

Alex & Miriam McNespey
The Barn @ Greers Ferry Lake

On Aug 19, 2020, at 8:47 AM, Harbin, Danielle <Danielle.Harbin@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

This link will take you to the Disclosure Statement form that needs to be completed.

Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t:501.682.0056 | e: danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us
<image003.png>

From: Alex McNespey [mailto:mmckja@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 7:30 AM

To: Harbin, Danielle

Subject: Re: ARG750041 Kountry Junction Car Wash

Good morning, it says | must have an updated disclosure statement, what is that?



https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/adeq-disclosure-statement.pdf
mailto:danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us

Alex & Miriam McNespey
The Barn @ Greers Ferry Lake

On Aug 18, 2020, at 1:20 PM, Harbin, Danielle <Danielle.Harbin@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

Mr. McNespy,

Per our phone conversation, | have attached a letter from the Permits Branch
regarding the expiration of your permit with DEQ. The Recertification Notice
of Intent is attached. Please fill it out and email it back to me.

Thanks,

Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118

t:501.682.0056 | e: danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us
<image003.png>

<ARG750041_Letter Re Expired Permit Coverage 20200818.pdf>
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